

207 STATE HOUSE SPRINGFIELD, ILLINOIS 62706

Bruce Rauner Governor

January 1, 2017

Village of Antioch Parks & Recreation 806 Holbeck Drive Antioch, Illinois 60002

Congratulations!

As Governor of the State of Illinois, I am pleased to congratulate the Village of Antioch on its 125th anniversary

The Village of Antioch's 125th anniversary is a truly remarkable milestone and I am proud to join in recognizing your village on this joyous occasion. Anniversaries are an excellent time to recount the many achievements and memories you have enjoyed during your existence. They are also an opportunity for all citizens to take pride in the community they have helped mold.

One again, it is my honor to join in commemorating the Village of Antioch's 125th anniversary. I offer my best wishes for an enjoyable and memorable celebration, and continued longevity for the Village of Antioch.

Sincerely,

Bruce Rauner

Governor, State of Illinois